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Charge: 
The Steering Committee forwards to the Committee on Academic Programs a proposal from the School of Business for establishing an interdisciplinary Business and Society minor.  As required by the College’s policy on the approving of minors, this program has been reviewed and recommended by the Curriculum Committee  and Dean of the School of Business, and endorse by the three department in the School of Culture and Society on which it would have an impact.  The Steering Committee now is sending the proposal to the Committee on Academic Programs for its recommendation as the next step (Phase IV) in the minor approval process.

Recommendation:

CAP recommends that the proposed Business and Society Minor be approved.  There was a brief discussion about the proposal, mainly centered around the capstone experience, which was rather vaguely defined.  However, CAP was satisfied that the proposal was sound and no further testimony was required.

